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Lisa Driscoll

From: S.Z. Obayashi <s_obayashi@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 18, 2021 4:08 PM
To: Lisa Driscoll
Subject: Measure X Funds - El Cerrito Library

I would like to inform the Measure X Advisory Board  of my support of the proposal by 
County  Librarian , Alison McKee,  to utilize Measure X funding for 56 hours per week for library 
operation.  
 
The library is an important resource for residents of all ages, abilities, and interests, as 
one can pursue educational and vocational knowledge, meet interesting people, expand 
one one's own intersts and be exposed to new ones. 
 
I have been an El Cerrito resident for over 60 years, moving here from Berkeley, CA at 
the age of 1 year old. The library is one of the services I have enjoyed and used 
consistently, and hope to use into my super-senior years here in Contra Costa County. 
 
Thank you for your time and service to our county. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Obayashi 
 
 
2097 Tapscott Ave. 
El Cerrito, CA  94530 
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